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Visioning and Local Knowledge 
Engagement Summary 
Eastwood/Elmwood Park Neighbourhood Renewal  
The Eastwood/Elmwood Park Neighbourhood Renewal project team organized the following  
opportunities for the public to help create a draft vision and principles for the project and help  
refine the project team’s understanding of the improvements needed in the area. 

▶  A community pop-up was held at St. Gerard School Christmas Concert 
on December 12, 2018 to promote the online surveys.

•  Students from grades 4 to 6 also answered questions about 
Visioning and Local Knowledge in a classroom handout.

▶  A second community pop-up was held at Safeway Coliseum on January 
10, 2019 where shoppers completed the online surveys while in store.

Community 
Pop-Ups

An expanded report of what we heard and what we did will be available online in February and provided  
at the next public engagement event.

For more information regarding the Eastwood/Elmwood Park Neighbourhood  
Renewal, upcoming public meetings and to subscribe to project updates,  
please visit edmonton.ca/BuildingEastwoodElmwoodPark.

Surveys ▶  Two online surveys gathering input on Visioning and Local Knowledge 
were available for the public to complete from December 1, 2018 to 
January 15, 2019.

Workshops

▶  A public workshop was held December 1, 2018 at the Eastwood Community 
League.

•  Attendees participated in a guided neighbourhood walk around 
Eastwood or Elmwood Park to identify opportunities for improvement.

•  During the afternoon attendees participated in a neighbourhood 
assessment and visioning workshop where they completed mapping 
and sketching exercises.

Over 120 participants!


